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Dear Members and Friends:

For many years we have shared the privilege of davening together in our Shul, in a spirit 
of dedication to Hashem and good fellowship with one another. One of the mainstays of our 
Shul was Willy Goldstein, alav hashalom, whose cheerful personality and love for the Shul 
buoyed our spirits. As you know, Willy was involved in helping make the Shul run smoothly, 
helping out in any way he could, in his friendly and warm manner. Sadly, last year Willy 
Goldstein was called back to his Maker, and we miss his presence daily.

In addition to his friends in Shul, Willy was also blessed with a loving family. Wishing to 
perpetuate her father’s and mother’s memory in the most meaningful way, his daughter and 
son-in-law, Fraidy and Aaron Yizchok Pressman, have had a Torah scroll written and they are 
presenting it to our Shul.  On Sunday, July 3, the completion of the writing of the Torah will take 
place at their home, 10 Bedford Court, Spring Valley. Afterward, it will be taken by joyous 
procession to our Shul, where we will have the honor of using it.

We are inviting Willy’s friends and friends of the Shul to participate in this wonderful 
event: from 2 – 4 PM, individuals can come to the Pressman home and complete a letter in the 
Torah, after which we will accompany the Sefer Torah as it is brought from their home to the 
Shul. The procession will begin at 4 PM with music and dancing, and proceed to our Shul, where
the Sefer will be properly welcomed and ensconced in the Aron Kodesh.

We look forward to greeting you and sharing with you in the most meaningful and 
important tribute of respect for the Torah, the Shul, the Pressmans and    זאב בן אברהם יצחק

.ואיטקע רייזל בת מרדכי
.

With Torah Greetings,

Dr. Leonard Mann Rabbi A. Cohen
President


